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House Bill 5711 (as passed by the House) 
Sponsor: Representative William R. Bryant, Jr. 
House Committee: Education 
Senate Committee: Education 

Date Completed: 5-8-96 

CONTENT 
 
The bill would amend the Revised School Code to specify that the provisions concerning public 
schools that have a limited open forum would apply only to a public school operating one or more 
of grades 7 to 12. 

 
Under the Code, a public school that has a limited open forum may not deny equal access or a fair 
opportunity to, or discriminate against, any pupil or pupils who wish to conduct a meeting within 
that limited open forum on the basis of the religious, political, philosophical, or other content of the 
speech at the meeting. A public school has a limited open forum whenever the school grants an 
offering to or opportunity for one or more noncurriculum-related student groups to meet on school 
premises during noninstructional time. 

 
(This section of the Code was added by Public Act 289 of 1995 and will take effect on July 1, 
1996.) 

 
MCL 380.1299 Legislative Analyst: L. Arasim 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

Fiscal Analyst: E. Pratt 
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This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan Senate staff for use by the Senate in its deliberations and does not constitute an official 
statement of legislative intent. 
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